

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

March 2, 2011

Jon Q. Ragland, Jr., Agt Woody's Ent, LLC 5240 N. Lovers Ln. Milwaukee, WI 53225

Dear Mr. Ragland, Jr.:

This is to notify you that on Monday, February 14, 2011, the License Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for Class B Tavern and Instrumental Music licenses for the premise at 2213 N. Martin L. King Jr. Dr. ("Woodys") be approved contingent on providing proof of a sufficient parking lot arrangement agreement.

On Tuesday, March 1, 2011, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to provide proof of a sufficient parking lot arrangement agreement.

On Tuesday, March 1, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF 100858



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

March 2, 2011

Ramon Basurto Tejeda 1984 S. 16th St. Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Basurto Tejeda:

This is to notify you that on Monday, February 14, 2011, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for Class B Tavern and Tavern Dance licenses for the premises at 1984 S. 16th St. ("Princess Hall") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon overconcentration of alcohol outlets in the area.

On Tuesday, March 1, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF 100858



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

March 2, 2011

Daniel E. Mc Guire 5625 S. Swift Ave. Cudahy, WI 53110

Dear Mr. Mc Guire:

This is to notify you that on February 14, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be denied based upon a second non-appearance.

On February 14, 2011, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of March 1, 2011 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to deny the Class "D" Bartender license based upon a second non-appearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

Respectfully,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk